LAMB’s DisposAL
4393 -D Hwy 25 N.
509 732-4296

Augusrt 14, 2023

IMPORTANT NOTICE
Sphuler Inc DBA Sphuler Disposal has asked the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission for authorization to transfer ownership and operation of Lee A Lamb DBA Lamb’s
Disposal to Sphuler Inc dba Sphuler Disposal. This transfer is contingent upon approval by the
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.

Ryan Sphuler and Family have been in the community for many years and are very
familiar with the area. They’re an honest hard-working family that will provide great
service to our community. Ryan has drove truck for the last 8 years working for Hemphill
Brothers Inc. / Northport Limestone.

Sphuler Disposal is very excited to meet your disposal needs.

If you have questions about this request and how it will affect you, please call LeeAnne Lamb
DBA Lamb’s Disposal (509)732-4296.

You can comment on the case by using the “Submit a Comment” feature at the Commission’s
Web site at www.utc.wa.gov or by using the contact information below.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882)

Commission Staff will make a recommendation to the Commissioners at an open meeting which
is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on September 14, 2023. You will have an opportunity to provide your
comments at this meeting either in person or remotely. If you intend to listen or participate
remotely, call 360-664-1234 at least a day before the open meeting for instructions and to sign in.
You should also call this number if you plan to attend in person to verify that the case has not
been rescheduled to a later open meeting date. The Commission’s street address is 621 Woodland
Square Loop SE, Lacey.

The WUTC is committed to providing reasonable accommodation for participants with
disabilities. If you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this open meeting, please
contact the Commission at 1-888-333-9882 or email consumer@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Lamb’s Disposal LeeAnne Lamb



